
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: Randall Hicks <r@rthicksconsult.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2013 2:58 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Cc: cstoker@helmsoil.com; mstewart@helmsoil.com; 'Kristin Pope' 
Subject: Alamo - State BK 9 
Attachments: CompleteApplicationState BK-9-final.pdf 

Mike 

This permit is being sent to you via US Mail today. As I understand it, these' wells require about 7 days (including the 
move). They started the second well - which means that Wilson #3 should be spud in 20+ days and we will need to start 
the location construction in about two weeks from now. 

In about 5 minutes, you will get another application for the Travis D Federal 23. 

More to come tomorrow too! 

Randall Hicks 
RT Hicks Consultants 
Office: 505-266-5004 
Cell: 505-238-9515 
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